FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT APPEAL

October 15, 2015 A.D.
Director
Office of Information Policy

U.S. Department of Justice

1425 New York Avenue, Suite 11050

Washington 20530-0001
District of Columbia, USA

Subject:  Freedom of Information Act Request Number: FOIA-2015-01893
Greetings Director:

This is a proper and lawful Appeal under the Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”).

During my abduction and illegal incarceration in calendar year 2014 A.D., I requested documents under the FOIA (see attached copy of my original FOIA request).

To date, I have not received a complete reply to that FOIA request.

At least thirty (30) working days have now transpired since the date of that original request.
I hereby appeal your failure to reply with all requested documents.

You now have twenty (20) working days to respond to this Appeal.  See statute of limitations in the Freedom of Information Act.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Paul Andrew Mitchell
Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.

Private Attorney General, Civil RICO: 18 U.S.C. 1964,

Rotella v. Wood, 528 U.S. 549 (2000) (objectives of Civil RICO);  and,
Agent of the United States as Qui Tam Relator (4X),

Federal Civil False Claims Act: 31 U.S.C. 3729 et seq.,

U.S. ex rel. Madden v. General Dynamics Corp., 4 F.3d 827 (1993),

(qui tam relators are classified as agents of the United States)
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